
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Summer Term 5: 

Thursday 2nd May—Juniper 

Class Swimming . 

A�er School Clubs to start 

Tuesday 7th May—Friday 

17th May.  They will start  up 

again  on the 4th June un#l 

28th  June.   

Bank Holiday Monday  6th  

May—School Closed  

Y6 SATs Week— Monday 

13th May—Friday 17th May.  

Y6 PGL Residen#al  

Wednesday 22nd—Friday 

24th May 

24th May School Breaks up 

for Half  Term at 3:20pm  

Children return to school on 

Monday 3rd June. 

Y6 Swimming  every Tuesday 

star#ng on Tuesday 4th June  

- Tuesday 6th July.  

New Year 3 Parent Mee#ng 

WK Beg: 10.6.19  TBC  

Friday 14th June  School 

Photographer Class Groups 

and Y6 Leavers. 

Sports Day Friday 21st June  

1pm  

Wednesday 10th July Y6 

Rednock mee#ng for parents 

and pupils—meet the Tutor 

6pm at Rednock School 

Further dates will be 

added soon! 

Bank Holiday Monday— Don’t forget the school is closed on Monday 6th May. 

Enjoy the extended weekend! 

SATs Week for Y6 

Just a li9le reminder that all Y6 children need to be in school the week commencing 

Monday 13th May due to the statutory SATs tes#ng in school.  

We will be holding Y6 breakfast sessions during the SATs week from 8:15am—

8:45am.  There is no charge for the children to a9end these breakfast session which 

will take place from Monday 13th—Thursday 16th May.  If you would like your child 

to a9end then please complete the le9er sent out today.  

The breakfast will include toast, cereal and a drink for them to enjoy!    

A-er School Clubs  

A�er school clubs start next Tuesday the 7th May.   

A�er School Clubs will commence from Tuesday 7th May and finish on Friday 17th 

May ( a 2 week block) .  These clubs will then con#nue a�er the half term break.   

 

Paren0ng Courses  

Mrs Carrick and Mrs Law (Deputy head at the Infants) are now fully trained to run 

Paren#ng Courses at the Juniors.  These courses take place every Thursday and due 

to popular demand we are also considering running sessions in the near future in 

the a�ernoon or a�er school.   

If you are interested in taking part in these sessions then please speak to Mrs Carrick 

or Mrs Law.  

Star Tea Par0es  

Due to the Y6 PGL Residen#al taking place during the last week  of term, we have 

rescheduled the Star Tea Par#es to take place on Friday 7th June (first Friday back 

a�er half term holidays). 

A1endance 

Here are some figures regarding pupil absence and late absence.  The vast majority 

of our pupils in school have a very good a9endance—well done!  

 

Have a great  ’Extended’ weekend! 
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